This is a reminder about 100-days or Valentine's Day celebrations

There can not be any food eaten at these events as outlined by the food-free celebration policy from the school committee.  Please do not send candy attached to Valentine's.

Increasing occurrences of obesity, diabetes in children and life threatening food allergies have contributed to development of the food-free celebration policy at school.  Please see me with any questions or concerns.

Lynn Taber, RN

Bowman School Nurse
